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L.S COLWELL

MONTREAL, CANADA

i’eb. 8th, 1930

Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 
McGill University,
Montreal.

My dear Sir Arthur:

I have taken note of the contents

of your favour of Feb. 4th and in answer thereto 

beg to advise that I will be glad to continue to 

serve as a member of the Montreal Health Survey

Committee.

ïou may count on me to do any 

work which you may be inclined to allot to me at 

any time.

Yours faithfully,

LSC:IG
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